
Fire damages Truckee 7-Eleven
The 7-Eleven on Palisades Drive in Truckee is closed after an
early morning fire caused damage to the building.

The fire was contained to the convenience store.

The cause of the Aug. 23 fire is under investigation.

All roads in the are are now open.

7-Eleven will be closed until the cleanup is done.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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